
Download MyTransLink app, visit translink.com.au or call 13 12 30

Your bus is changing—
replan your journey!
From Monday 12 December, we’re changing bus timetables for 
Brisbane and surrounding areas to better reflect changing road 
conditions. This means your service may now arrive or depart at an 
earlier or later time.

CBD bus stops and routes are also changing as part of the Queen’s 
Wharf Brisbane Integrated Resort Development. Don’t worry! Your bus 
is still running but it now may stop at a different location.

So replan your journey for Monday 12 December to make sure you’re 
getting where you need to go. Use our journey planner or download 
the MyTransLink app today and find the best way to get around. 
There may be a better bus, train or ferry service that meets your 
needs.

Stay informed about these changes now and throughout construction 
via our website.
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